
6/18/2020 – March Meeting 

 Meeting called to order by President Gary Knuth 

 Secretary’s Report from March 5th - Read and Approved 

 Treasurer’s Report – Read and Approved 

 Old Business 

o George donated another $3,000 toward the steam engine project in May 

o Scholarship recipients: Makayla Mashlan (Hortonville), Bailey Mares (Clintonville), 

Jacob Scheller and Chloe Lambrect (Manawa) 

o Chainsaw contest – Jake Schiedemayer will head up, Mark cannot anymore 

o Spring Pull 

 365 hooks – record year 

 Needed more help 

 Online registration was huge success 

 200 hooks registered by Friday night 

 Thanked Willie and Kelly for their hard work 

 New Business 

o Project list – We are behind schedule and there is a lot to get done. The list will be 

posted in the Saloon by the door 

o 2020 Show? 

 Have a ballot out to get everyone’s opinion. The board will be calling anyone who 

is not at the meeting to get their input as well. 

 Andy – Said if we don’t have a show, we should have a worker’s weekend to get 

some big projects done. 

 Gary Schoen – The Town of Union does not recommend having a show this 

year. He wants to keep our town “clean”. Every other show and fair are 

cancelling. 

 Kent and Chris Fisher asked how one can prove they got the disease from our 

event? 

 John R – Help will be the biggest issue 

 Andy – Spring pull was a good test run and showed that many people wanted to 

get out and this year if we had a show could be record number of people. Help 

will be slim to come by. 

 Willie – We will certainly have to make adjustments. 

 Roger Krueger – What does our insurance look like – Normal increase in price. 

No other changes. 

 Kent called Iola Car Show for their list of clubs to see if they would want to help. 

Iola said they are eager to help and raise money for their clubs. 

 Valerie Schmude – Older crowd wouldn’t come – We could lose our normal 

attendance increase of the younger crowd if we cancelled. 

 Andy asked about sponsors – letter was sent out saying we are not asking for 

sponsorships for trophies, there will just be normal payout for prizes. Some 

businesses still donated. 

 Mark – Other shows cancelled while restrictions were in place, now there aren’t 

any restrictions. Lindsay Park is full of cars for sports, people want to get out, so 

we could have a lot of people, but we don’t really want that because we will have 

very little help. We will have to change a few things. 

 Andy said we should still do shoutout to sponsors 

 Jake S – asked if we could still get sponsors for the chainsaw contest for prizes 



o No New Members 

o Motion to Adjourn – 8:27PM 

 

Recording Secretary: Jacob Elsner - ________________________________ 

 


